
City of Waltham 
  

 
 

Housing Committee  

   May 26, 2020 

            Minutes of the meeting 

    
   Chairman Stanley called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

Clerk Vizard moderated the zoom meeting. 

 

Attendance:  

Chairman Stanley  Present 

Councillor Paz   Absent 

Councillor Vidal  Present 

 

Others in attendance; 

Councillor’s Harris, LaCava, LeBlanc and McLaughlin. 

Robert Waters, James Lacrosse, Daria Gere, Diana Young.  

 

Chairman Stanley informed the committee that he will remind President Brasco about appointing the 

other members to the committee. 

 

Chairman Stanley discussed some potential goals and objectives for the committee to consider. 

 

Chairman Stanley opened the floor to all in attendance to give their thoughts for the committee. 

 

Councillor Vidal made a request that the Housing Director provide the committee with a list of housing 

inventory in the City.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote.   

 

Councillor Vidal made a request that the Director of Watch provide the committee with a list of the 

various programs they run, as well as any additional programs they have in mind. 

Motion was adopted on a voice vote. 

 

Councillor Vidal made a request that the Attorney Diana Young provide the committee with a list of 

housing issues that have been addressed through the Community Preservation Committee. 

Motion was adopted on a voice vote. 

 



 

 

 

Councillor Vidal made a request that Chairman Stanley provide the committee with a list of housing 

initiatives / programs offered the State.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote. 

 

Housing Director Waters agreed to provide the committee with the following; 

1. Current funds available in the CPC Housing fund. 

2. Current funds available in the Waltham Housing Trust Fund. 

 

Councillor Vidal made a motion to adjourn.  Motion was adopted on a voice vote and the meeting was 

adjourned at 7:03 P.M. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

    

Thomas J. Magno 

   Clerk – AD - Hoc Committees 
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